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ORANGE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

 

Under AB1X 26, the County Superintendent of Schools is charged with the responsibility to 

appoint one board member to Oversight Boards for each of the Redevelopment Successor 

Agencies in Orange County.  The appointees serve at the pleasure of the County Superintendent.  

Based on discussions with an advisory committee consisting of school district administrators, the 

County Superintendent of Schools will appoint representatives for the school districts that are 

included in the redevelopment area. The suggested selection criteria include the following 

factors: 

I. Criteria for Choosing School District 
A. Largest number of projects or largest pass through amount  

B. Capacity of district and district staff  

C. Preference of school districts 

D. Largest incremental assessed value 

II. Recommended Qualifications of Individual Representative 
A. Knowledge of and experience with school district needs and practices with 

respect to redevelopment 
B. Knowledge of and experience with school finance 
C. Knowledge of and experience with contract law, public policy, interagency 

relations, capital facilities, and public finance 

D. Business experience 
E. Ability to advocate the interests of the school districts in the redevelopment area 
F. Ability to negotiate on behalf of all the districts in the redevelopment area 
G. Ability to attend all meetings and make decisions at the meetings 
H. Ability to make a four year commitment.  

 

Below is a link to the Application to serve on the Oversight Board.  Interested individuals should 

send a completed application to Wendy Benkert, Ed.D., Associate Superintendent, Division of 

Business Services, by March 2, 2012, 5:00 p.m. at Orange County Department of Education, 

P.O. Box 9050, Costa Mesa, CA 92628, or fax to (714) 662-3570 or e-mail a completed 

application to wbenkert@ocde.us.  We apologize for the short timeline but time is of the essence 

due to the fact that some oversight committees have already begun meeting. 

 

Application for Redevelopment Successor Agency Oversight Boards 
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http://www.ocde.us/Superintendent/Documents/Application-Successor-Agency-Oversight-Board-OCDE-FINAL.pdf

